Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

What is the mission statement of Leicester?
Does Leicester have a corporate plan? Where can I find it?
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.  

Please refer to the following section of our website:

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council/city-mayor-peter-soulsby/my-vision/
Who is responsible for waste management in Leicester? Could you give me his/her/their name(s)?

Geoff Sodden, Head of Waste Services.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

